
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BCI:D:1069:2021 (LE-Legal Aid) 

Date: 08.09.2021 
To, 
 
The Vice-Chancellor(s)/Deans/Principal(s) 
of all the Centres of Legal Education, 
 
Sir(s)/Ma’am(s), 
 
This is in continuation of our earlier letter dated 06.09.2021 bearing 
No.BCI:D:1044 (LE/Data) whereby some information was sought with 
regard to Taluka places nearest to your Institution where your senior 
students could visit and provide Legal aid to the needy, helpless and poor 
people. 
 
Now, you are requested to kindly provide the information as per format 
attached with this letter latest by 9th September, 2021 through email on 
email ID-bci.legalaid@gmail.com. 

 
The aforementioned information should reach the Bar Council of India 
latest by 9th September, 2021 on the email ID noted above/below. You 
should also suggest the names of at least 25-30 students, whom you think 
appropriate and competent for the purpose of providing Legal aid, 
alongwith the contact details of the In-Charge Teacher, who looks after 
Legal Aid matters. 
  
The names forwarded by the Institution should be deserving names as 
those students will be required to act as Para-Legal workers and will be 
assigned the task by the nearest District Judges/Authorities under Legal 
Services Authorities Act. You are also to inform whether the Legal Aid 
Clinic of your Institution is working and serving the people of the area. 
  
The students may get reasonable incentives from Legal Services 
Authorities, if found suitable. 
  
You were also requested and directed to furnish the number of the 
students who are in final year LL.B (with the course subject).  Uptil now, no 
information has been received from your end. Please furnish the details in 
Excel Format on or before 9th September, 2021 in this regard also as per 
format (Excel) attached. 
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If you fail to furnish the information on or before 9th September, 2021, it 
will be presumed that your Institution has no Legal Aid Clinic (as required 
under the Rules of Legal Education of Bar Council of India) and/or you are 
not holding the classes regularly.  The consequences would follow. 
 
Treat it as most urgent and important. 
 
Email ID-bci.legalaid@gmail.com. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
(Ashok Kumar Pandey) 
Joint Secretary/HOD LE Dept. 


